
As you know we talk to the children regularly about the importance of good 
attendance. This week the children have worked with Paula Stones in class to 
consider attendance procedures, the importance of coming to school and the 
reasons why children may be absent from school. They have completed an 
attendance quiz too. The older children were keen to know what their own 
attendance percentage is so over the next few weeks Paula will be offering a 
5 minute private session to every child in Key Stage 2 to let them know what 
zone they are in. Thank you for your support and we hope to see our 
attendance move into the Green zone soon!  
  
Paula is offering a session for parents and carers in school on Monday 9th 
February 9.15 - 10.30am. 
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